
Grand Marshal / Secretary to the Grand Master Reception 
  

 

 

Peninsula Lodge #99 
 

Cordially invites you 
 

To attend the Official Visit of 
   
 

 

Most Worshipful Gregory J. Scott, 

 Grand Master of Masons of the State of New Jersey 

Chairman, Masonic Charity Foundation 

 for the Open Reception in Honor of 

R.W. Omar S. Morris, Grand Marshal 
R.W. Ed Flores, Secretary to the Grand Master 

R.W. Stephen M. Stets, Asst. Secretary to the Grand Master 
 
 

Thursday, April 2, 2020 
 

The Venetian 
546 River Drive 

Garfield, NJ 07026 
 (973) 546-2250 

 
Buffet Dinner with Open Bar 5:00 PM, Reception 7:30 PM 

 

Mail To: RW Butch Elliott, 38 Main St. - Flanders, NJ 07836 
 

Questions?  Contact RW Butch Elliott at (201) 390-3415    Deadline: March 23, 2020 
 

Checks Payable to:  “Peninsula Lodge #99”  No tickets will be issued 
 

I would like____  Reservations @ $70 each  Total Enclosed: $               

Please write the names of any additional attendees included in this reservation on the back of this form. 

 
NAME:___________________________  GUEST:_________________________________________ 

 

DISTRICT:______  LODGE:________________________  TITLE:____________________________ 

 

EMAIL:__________________________________________  PHONE:__________________________ 
 


